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BOOKING PARENTS EVENING 

 

Please find below a user guide on how to make bookings for parents evening.  
  
To access the Parents’ Portal (SchoolBase Online) you should click on the following link.  This 
can also be found on our website at the bottom left of all pages.  It is called SchoolBase:   
 
https://schoolbase.online/Logon?DName=HornsbyHouse 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the IT department on 
(ITSupport@hornsbyhouse.org.uk) who will be more than happy to help you. 
 
Click on down arrow next to ‘Select an Option 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Select your child 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://schoolbase.online/Logon?DName=HornsbyHouse


IT Support 
 

 

22 October 2018 

Select the evening you wish to book for.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Click on “Edit Appointments”. 
 
Now click on “Required” and it will turn Green – the time slots will then become available to 
select. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Then Click on Finish 
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Click on “E-Mail Appointment Details” and a confirmation e-mail, will be sent to you 
 
 
 


